
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

18th  & 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 31st - August 1st, 2021  

&   
  August 7th - 8th, 2021 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 

Pastor  Father Gregory Murray  

 
                                                     180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                          Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 
                                                       www.diocesegatineau.org 

 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                     

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday        -  9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Wednesday  -  9:00 am - 11:00 am 
Thursday      -  1:00 pm -  4:00 pm  

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

 
 

MASSES 

Thursday Aug. 5th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 

Saturday Aug. 7th St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. A healing mass for Jehangirali Kara by Ginny Roos 

Sunday Aug. 8th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. 
Urban McNamara (54th ann) by Susan Lemieux & Family 
Guy Deslauriers by Regis Lemieux 

Thursday Aug. 12th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 

Saturday Aug. 14th St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. Kenny Gaspar by Paulette Tessier & Family 

Sunday Aug. 15th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. Rita O’Neill Tremblay by Louise & Gaston Robitaille 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

July 17 - 18, 2021 -  Sunday Collection $ 767.00  $ 404.00 

July 24 - 25, 2021 - Sunday Collection    447.00                   328.00 

July 24 - 25, 2021 - Fuel   196.00                   131.00 

Thank you for your contributions 



 
GOSPEL REFLECTIONS  

 
August 1st 

 
First Reading:        Exodus 16.2-4, 12-15, 31a  
Psalm:                    The Lord gave them the bread of heaven                                     
Second Reading:   Ephesians 4.17, 20-24 
Gospel:                   John 6.24-35 
 
 
August 8th 
 
First Reading:        1 Kings 19.4-8 
Psalm:                    Taste and see that the Lord is good                                                                   
Second Reading:   Ephesians 4.30-5.2 
Gospel:                   John 6.41-51 
 

 
 

                                
 Allow me to introduce myself: 

 
My name is Father Greg Murray SCJ.  The SCJ signifies that I am a member of the 
religious congregation of the Priests of the Sacred Heart.  That means that I am a religious 
priest, and therefore not tied to any particular diocese.   
 
I was born and raised in Montreal, Québec in an anglophone family.  I am the middle child 
of three.  My mother now lives in PEI and my father passed away eight years ago.  I was 
raised a Catholic but did not practice my faith for many years.   
 
I returned to the Church in 1994, as a parishioner at St. Dunstan’s in Charlottetown.  I took 
my final vows with my religious congregation in 2003 and was ordained to the priesthood in 
2004.  I have ministered mostly in parishes in the Ottawa diocese, but lately have spent 
three years in the Diocese of Montreal, where I worked in three francophone parishes.   

 
I am very pleased to be working now in the diocese of Gatineau.  Thank you all for your warm welcome. 
 
 

 
 OLV SCHEDULE FOR LECTORS & USHERS 

Date Lectors Ushers 

August 15th Linda C. Lyal & Gail 

August 22nd Linda R. Nancy & Bill R. 

August 29th Diane Lyal & Gail 

   

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy News 

 
Prayers & Sympathy: Let us remember in our prayers the repose of the soul of Guy Deslauriers, husband of Irene 
Lemieux whose service was on July 24th.  Our sympathy to the family and friends at this time of their loss. 
 
Father Gregory: Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol  (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father if he is in.  Also every Thursday at OLV, after 9:00 a.m. Mass. Call the office at 819-986-3763 and schedule your time with 
him. 
 
Update from Father Albanus:  I am fine now. As expected I was sick for a while because of the rainy season and its attendant 
sickness; something likened to seasonal flu in Canada. I have seen my bishop; but I am yet to get a placement. Hopefully I will be 
given a position soon.  Say Hi to all our parishioners! 
 
Mass Intentions:  Did you know you can request that a mass service be celebrated for a particular personal intention such as 
remembering a deceased loved one, praying for the sick or any other special intention. 
 
Your request can be honored by calling the parish office at 819-986-3763 and reserving your special date, what the intention is 
and for whom.  All this for $20.00! 
 
Looking for washing machine:  Are you planning to update your working washing machine?  Is it in good shape?  Please call 
the office 819-986-3763 to donate. 
 
Ongoing donations: Used postage stamps, used candles, pop tabs and food for the Food Bank. 
 
Rosary beads:  These are for sale in the office and are all plastic. These Items are sold at Our Lady of Knock Shrine.  Call OLV 
office. 
 

 
 

 
DIOCESAN UPDATE ON PUBLIC HEALTH PROTOCOLS 

 
Steps to return to normalcy: 
 
Over the next few weeks, Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy parishes will be implementing an updated protocol on 
mass celebrations.  We have decided to implement these changes on a phased-in basis.  Just a reminder that 
sanitation procedures and the wearing of masks when moving in the church are still in effect. 
 
On the first weekend of August,  
 
there will be an entrance procession from the church entrance, with Fr. Gregory, the Lector and the Altar Server.  The 
Lector and Fr. Gregory will share the Lectionary at the ambo.  Both will sanitize before using the Lectionary. After the 
final blessing, Fr. Gregory, the Lector and the Server will proceed to the church entrance as was the case in the past.  
The faithful can greet Fr. Gregory, preferably outside, while keeping face masks on and observing the one-metre rule. 
 
On the August 7th - 8th weekend,  
 
the seating will be re-organized to represent the change of one-metre distancing.  We can resume the procession of 
the gifts by members of the assembly. Those who bring the offerings to the priest disinfect their hands before doing so 
and wear a mask. 
 
Cantor and Singing: 
 
At present, no choirs are allowed.  The Cantor at St. Malachy will continue and OLV is studying the possibility of 
having a Cantor to sing parts of the mass.  While a Cantor will be singing, it is still not permitted for the congregation 
to sing along because of the implementation of the one-metre distancing. 
 
Communion: 
 
Fr. Gregory will continue to go to the faithful who will remain at their places. 
 


